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Pontop Pike diversion for Coast &
Country 78/78A - 24 & 25 September

Due to resurfacing works on Saturday 24 and Sunday 25 September at A693
Pontop Pike/Greencroft, Coast & Country services 78 and 78A will be
diverted. They will run via Blackett Street, Catchgate, Fondlyset Lane, Dipton
Red Lion and Front Street in both directions.

Buses will be unable to serve Greencroft Pont Terrace/Loud View Terrace.
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